
Frequently asked questions (FAQs):

1. What are the COVID Protocols for summer 2023? We are working with our

Healthcare Advisory Team and will publish the 2023 guidelines in March. Our

current protocol for guests is to provide proof of an at home test within 48

hours of arrival or we will provide one at check-in. We continue to encourage

health monitoring and request people not to come in if our guest is not feeling

well.

2. How do I sign up my first year camper for a 1/2 week? Half week options are

available for Explorers weeks 1, 6-8. The registration is open for half week

options.

3. Are scholarships available? Yes there are scholarships available for guests or

campers. If you or your camper wants to be here and funds are limited we will

work with you; here is our scholarship policy and application form.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GGtzJFdKYUIk-QikmXVB9_qKDHOn98L5/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=109079671161178935392&rtpof=true&sd=true

